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Press Release

Techlahoma Foundation uses Inasmuch Foundation Grant to improve it’s upcoming
conference, 2000K

Oklahoma, 5/3/22 — The Techlahoma Foundation, a non-profit organization dedicated to
enriching the lives of current and future technologists, today announced it has been selected to
receive a $25,000 grant through the Inasmuch Foundation. This donation will enable the
Techlahoma Foundation to increase their infrastructure and improve outreach, as well as help
with their upcoming 2000K Conference.

“Since | started with Techlahoma, we have always wanted to put more time and effort into our
programming. With this grant acceptance, we now can spend more time on improving our
programs and helping current and future technologists in Oklahoma,” Emily Harden, Executive
Director

“Thanks to Inasmuch funding, we can help so many more people interested in tech. Not only will
this allow us to help people currently in the industry, but it can assist us in providing resources to
anyone who is looking to switch careers into the high-growth area of Tech,” Kendall Werts,
Techlahoma Treasurer

Techlahoma’s next large-scale event is 2000K. The 2000K Conference for web developers will
be held at the Tulsa Central Library on June 3rd, 2022 and more information can be found at
http://2000k.us.
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